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We had a fantastic selection of entries for the World Book
Day competition where children designed a scene from
their favourite book. We were amazed by their artistic
talents and really enjoyed looking at them all. Well done
to everyone who took part and congratulations to the
following children who all won a £5.00 voucher to spend at
the Scholastic Book Fair:-

Viktoria - 1S
Freddie - 2EGP
Storm - 2EGP
Oliver - 2S
Zane - 4C
Vivienne - 5B
Summer - Squirrels




Thavele You

Reception staffSold ice creams last year and raised
enough money to purchase sand and wood to build a new
large sandpit. This has kindly been put together by some
very kind people; thanks to Rob Pugh and Wills
Engineering for their hard work, and to Travis Perkins for
their generosity.

HPA FEST

A huge congratulations to the children who
performed in the Herefordshire Performing
Arts Festival this year. Leominster Primary
School was well represented with poetry
readers, pianists and 130 children in our
school choir! The children made us all so
proud.

LITTER

Mr Corrigan has completed a litter pick
on site this morning and has collected
nearly 5kg of rubbish. If you bring
snacks onto site for children at the end
of the day, please can you use the bins
on site or take the litter home with you.
Many thanks.

SENSORY GARDEN

We are creating a sensory garden. If you
have any mint or rosemary in your
garden that you are able to donate
please drop it into Mrs Knight’s
classroom or the school office.

Thank you.







WEDNESDAY 26TH - FRIDAY 28TH MARCH
YEAR 4 RED RIDGE RESIDENTIAL TRIP

Our annual residential trip to Red Ridge in
Welshpool took place between Wednesday
26th and Friday 28th March.

The children had a fantastic time trying
activities and new skills that both challenged
and inspired them. They should all be very
proud of both their achievements and
behaviour whilst at Red Ridge

, I-- ]i_ -4_: = —-,-5?-
- - = s —_.. . = = i:""i- -
=




NHS HEREFORDSHIRE & WORCESTERSHIRE
VIDEO LIBRARY

New Video library resources for families
Families in Herefordshire - We Need Your Feedback!

Healthwatch is conducting a survey for NHS
Herefordshire & Worcestershire to understand if local
families are aware of the new video library of
resources for children.

Your input will help improve how these resources are
promoted and guide the creation of future videos.
Take the survey today:
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/3RXUFH/

These videos provide helpful information to support
children and families in the community. Check them
out here:

Herefordshire and Worcestershire - Children

FUNDRAISING

A huge thank you for your continued
support towards our fundraising efforts in
school. Our non-school uniform day to
raise funds for Technology raised £353.49
and the recent Red Nose day raised
almost £350.

Your support is greatly appreciated.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
28th March - 2nd April

We had a great book fair and book sales
totaled over £1500!

The commission raised from the book fair will
be used to purchase lots of new books for our
School library.

We are sure the children will enjoy reading

their new books.
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Messy Church for Easter will be on
Thursday April 24 at Leominster Priory
from 4-6pm. Following dates are June 5
and July 10. Children must bring an adult
with them. New families are very
welcome with children of any age.
Include crafts, science activities, food
activities and singing. We have outside
activities when the weather is good. We
finish with a meal for everyone! 4-6pm
or you can come straight from school.
Contact kathy@leominsterpriory.org.uk
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BIRTHDAY GIRL

Happy Birthday to
. Maggie, one of our

" school dogs who
turned 9 years old on
1st April.

Maggie enjoyed a
special birthday tea
and a walk in the park
with all her family.

She had a busy day as
she had watched the

. Year 4 Easter
production in the hall
in the afternoon.

Sporting Events

We are delighted to have won the Stride
Active Netball League, as well as a 5-2 win
at Shobdon Primary for the Boy’s Football
Team.

We have also attended a sporting
transition morning at Earl Mortimer College
for a group of Year 5 & 6 children where
they took part in team building activities.

At the Cathedral County Football Boy’s
tournament we were pipped at the post on
penalties but were pleased to have made
the quarter finals.

ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL

Your child’s attendance at school is important for your child’s

ATTENDANCE

overall development and academic achievement. For information =

on our school attendance policy please visit our school website

https://www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk/

and search under policies/general policies.
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LPS Reception classes have entered a Hobbycraft Easter Bonnett competition!

All entries will be placed on display in the store (Hereford) for the public to vote their
favourite from Saturday 5th April! If you are popping to Hereford please can parents,
family and friends call in to Hobbycraft and support LPS! The voting closes at Saturday
19th April, and the top three winners will be accounted by Tuesday 22nd April.

The voting closes at Saturday 19th April, after which we will tally the votes, and the top
three winners will be announced by Tuesday 22nd April. Keep an eye out to see if your
school has won!

Thank you for your support.

HEDGEHOGS CLASS

BADGERS CLASS

SQUIRRELS CLASS
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Monday 7th April - 9.00am - Nursery
Easter Songs - Parental Engagement

Tuesday 8th April - Year 2 Samba
Drumming workshop & South American
Day

Tuesday 8th April - Year 2 Parental
Engagement 2.30pm (parents/carers
invited)

Tuesday 8th April - 6F Forest School

Wednesday 9th & Thursday 10th April -
Parents Evenings (Please book on your
MCAS app)

Thursday 9th April - Year 4,5,6 House
Reward - Easter Egg Hunt

Friday 11th April - 2.30pm Reception pupils
Easter Bonnet Parade (Parents/Carers
invited)

Friday 11th April - LAST DAY OF TERM
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CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 28TH APRIL AFTER THE EASTER HOLIDAYS.
WE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A LOVELY HOLIDAY.



